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7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

NOVEMBER 21, 1988 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers J. V. Stone 

Brooks Compton 
Sally Beals 
Bernard Samples 
Jeffrey Siler 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

Mr. Kenning advised that nine clip and send inquiries have 
been received by the City of Centerville as a result of the 
City's advertisement in the Pace Magazine. 

Mr. Kenning suggested to Council that the City of 
Centerville perform gas line inspections instead of Montgomery 
County or a private company beginning the first of 1989. The 
City's Inspectors are qualified to perform this task. Emergency 
legislation may be necessary in order to implement this service 
January 1. 

Mr. Kenning announced Mayor Marjorie Carroll's defeat in the 
recent election for Mayor held in Waterloo, Ontario Canada. 

Mr. Kenning advised that a letter has been received 
requesting the cancellation of an Appeal filed on behalf of Bob 
Ross Buick, Inc. by Paul J. Striebel for property located at 1 
Loop Road. The Appeal was filed against a requirement that 
sidewalk be installed along State Route 48 in conjunction with an 
addition to a principal building. 

~~~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


